Board of Trustees Negotiations Committee Meeting — October 23, 2018

The Board of Trustees of Joliet School District No. 7 held a Negotiations Committee Meeting on October 23,
2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Joliet School Library. Board Members present were Melvin Stene, Doug Whitehead,
Dawn Blain, Dave Schaible and Kathy Grewell. Also present were Allison Evertz, Superintendent and Felicia
Smith, District Clerk/Business Manager. Visitors in attendance were: Jeff Weldon, Scott McCullough, Marcie
Peters, Sean McAndrews, Patty Bergum-Nafts, Rachel Herrington and Ben Herrington.

Melvin Stene called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

. Board Present New Offer to JTA
The Board presented a new offer to the JTA. The JTA took a recess to caucus and discuss the proposal.
Upon return, the JTA rejected the Board’s offer and presented a new proposal to the Board. The
Board took a recess to discuss the new proposal. A decision was not reached by the Board. Upon
discussion and agreement by both parties, a meeting was set for December 12, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. to
continue negotiations.

Iv. Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 8:51 p.m.
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